
Ian Richardson, Director of Growth & Development, Town Hall, Blackburn, BB1 7DY

Application Number: 10/18/0068
Email: planning@blackburn.gov.uk

Date: 23 March 2018

Miller Homes (North West) Ltd
Mr Matthew Buckle
Hawthorne House
Woodlands Park
Ashton Road
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 0HF

Dear Matthew,

Re: Discharge of planning condition nos 7 and 12 pursuant to planning application 10/16/1398
At: Land off Sandringham Close, Blackburn.

I refer to planning application 10/18/0068, which seeks to discharge the following conditions attached 
to planning approval 10/16/1398

Condition No.7 (Vehicle Charging)

The details set out on drawing 809245/VCP/01 are noted and accepted. Subject to the development 
being in accordance with the agreed details, I hereby formally discharge condition 7

Condition No.12 (Biodiversity Enhancement)

The details set out in within the ERAP consultant ecologist report (reference: 2017-128c) dated 12th

January 2018 are noted and accepted. Subject to the development being in accordance with the
agreed details, I hereby formally discharge condition 12

Your sincerely,

Ian Richardson,
Director of Growth & Development
Blackburn with Darwen Borough Council
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